January 8, 2015

Chair and Members
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Orientation – Boards and Commissions

Interest has been expressed by the Western Fair Association to undertake an orientation session with Members of Council for the purpose of informing Council of current and future activities of Western Fair and to increase communication between the City and the Western Fair.

I believe this initiative would be advantageous to us as Members of Council and that perhaps this initiative could be expanded to invite all Boards and Commissions to carry out a similar exercise.

I respectfully request that the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee recommend to Municipal Council that the City Clerk be directed to make the necessary arrangements to invite all Boards and Commissions, including the Western Fair, to carry out an orientation exercise at future meetings of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee after the completion of the 2015 Budget process.

Respectfully submitted,

Josh Morgan Ward 7 Councillor